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Second edition with updated 
figures in 2025



The FAO lately engaged in the update of the “Guidelines for Land-Use Planning”, which 
were first published in 1993. 

The draft version of the new guidelines, entitled “Guidelines for Integrated Land Use 
Planning – an update” (ILUP) was provided to all national focal points and FAO country 
offices by email.

Call for action for NATIONAL FOCAL POINTS AND FAO COUNTRY OFFICES:

- Please send your comments and inputs (in track change) to responsible officers 

- Please provide case studies of good examples of implementing Integrated Land Use Planning (ILUP) in your 

country. A template for this was provided.

- Please comment and distribute the draft guidelines and the template for the reporting of case studies to 

relevant government departments.

DEADLINE: 15 May



Thanks for your attention
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